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Greetings Friends & Family!

   It is my pleasure to announce that with this past Summer's active
fundraising efforts, Hamilton Houe Senior Living Community was
able to raise over $5,000 for the Alzheimer's Association and their
continued mission to end Alzheimer's Disease. I am so honored to
be a part of this incredible community. 
   The fact is, we couldn't have raised that amount of money without
the love and support of our community members, family members,
friends, and hard working team members, here at Hamilton House.
The dedication put forth by the entire community was 
awe-inspiring to be a part of. 
   I know it sounds cliche, but team work truly does make the dream
work! I look forward to many more advetures with you all.
Sincerely,
Mitchell Martenson

BIRTHDAYS:    
COMMUNITY MEMBERS:                       
10/1    Diane E.            10/11   Martha S.           10/26 Tommy S. 
10/10  John D.             10/19   Jerry D.       
10/14  Mary W.            10/20   Maxine F.
10/18  Joe L.                10/24   Pat. D.
TEAM MEMBERS:
10/22  Darnisha w.
10/28  Tylin W.
10/31  Shirley K.
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Plan in a Can Presentation 
By: Chaplain Peter Peregrine

   Peter will be discussing with our community members the
importance of having one's affairs in order.  It is such an

important, yet difficult topic to think about.  However, as
uncomfortable as it is to talk about, it can   ultimately  bring a

sense of calm and relief to individuals and their loved ones. 
   Peter's experience as a chaplain has prepared him to have the

conversation and put people at ease . We look forward to
hearing what he has to say. 

Plan in a Can Presentation:
Friday, October 4th 

1 PM  - Wellness Room

NO 
DOMINOES

TUESDAY
OCTOBER

2nd!
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